
 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Families, 

 

  Research has shown that children who are in classrooms with 

well stocked       classroom libraries are likely to read more, 

and become better readers. We are in the process of building 

our classroom libraries at N.A.I.S. 

 

As you are “Spring Cleaning” this year, we are asking 

students to bring in as many books as they can to donate to our 

classroom library. These will be permanent donations. Students 

will receive “Nazzy” coins or bucks for each donation made.  

Please make sure that book donations are in good condition, 

appropriate for our grade levels, and that you have given your 

child permission to donate the books.   

 

Any resources you can offer are greatly appreciated. Thank 

you for your continued support both at home and in the 

classroom! 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Yanek, Principal 

NAZARETH AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Nazareth Area Intermediate School 

355 Tatamy Road, Nazareth PA 18064 
Joseph J. Yanek, Principal  

Phone 484-292-1111 * Fax 484-292-1128 * jyanek@nazarethasd.org 

 


